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Dear Sir:

The American Mining Congress (AMC) is submitting to you detailed written comments
on the Draft Generic Environmental Impact Statement (GEIS) on Uranium Milling.
As a member of AMC and a significant domestic producer of natural uranium concen-
trates, Exxon flinerals Company, U.S.A. has participated in the preparation of the
AMC comments. We therefore wish to go on record in full support of the AMC'

comments.

Sincerely,

GDO:bjc

c-J. Allen Overton
American Mining Congress
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